

YOUR NAME: _____
YOUR CLASS: _____

REVISION OF UNIT 4

EXERCISE 1. Give the correct form of the verbs

1. We like (come) _____ to school by bus, but we hate (stand) _____ and (wait) _____ in the rain.
2. My house (decorate) _____ by the new painters last week.
3. There is nothing like (walk) _____ as a means of (keep) _____ fit.
4. The Silver medal (give) _____ to him yesterday in the formal atmosphere by the Vice Director of the company.
5. The weather last year (be) _____ not so cold as this year.

EXERCISE 2. Give correct form of the words given to complete the sentences

1. Trà Giang is one of the most famous _____ of Viet Nam. Many people love her. **ACT**
2. The _____ she gave last night was marvellous. **PERFORM**
3. The Đàn Bầu is a Vietnamese traditional _____ instrument. **MUSIC**
4. I don't like pop music because it is not as _____ as rock and roll. **EXCITE**
5. Mai wanted to share her _____ with other people. **PLEASE**
6. Trần Văn Cẩn is my favourite _____. He is famous for the painting "Little sister Thuy" (Em Thúy). **ART**
7. _____ is the art of taking and processing photographs. **PHOTOGRAPH**
8. Water puppetry _____ in the villages of the Red River Delta. **ORIGIN**
9. Peter has received a letter of _____ to see a water puppet show this Sunday. **INVITE**
10. I think a good knowledge of arts and music is a _____ for anyone. **NECESSARY**

EXERCISE 3. Read the passage and choose the correct answer to the questions below

Charlie Chaplin was an English actor, director, producer, and composer. He is known as the most creative person of the silent-film era. Charlie Chaplin's portrayal of the tramp won the hearts of people all over the world. Chaplin was born in London on the 16th of April, 1889. He spent his childhood in poverty and hardship. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in the United States. He first appeared on screen in 1914. He created his world-famous character, the Tramp, and he played this classic role in more than 70 films during his career. He also composed background music for most of his films. In 1972 Chaplin received an Honorary Academy Award for 'the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century'. Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977, at his home in Switzerland.

1. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in _____.
A. the US B. London C. Switzerland
2. When did he start appearing in films?
A. In 1910 B. In 1914 C. In 1972
3. In about how many films did he play the *Tramp*?
A. Seventy B. Seventeen C. Twenty-five
4. Charlie Chaplin is very famous for _____.
A. his stage performance B. his background music C. his character "the Tramp"
5. Which of the following is NOT true?
A. Charlie Chaplin was an English artist. B. He played classical music. C. He received an award in 1972.

EXERCISE 4. Complete sentences by using too, either

1. My dog never barks, and (YOUR DOG) _____
=) _____
2. You have to take a bath right away, and (SHE).
=) _____
3. She'd like to join in the army, and (HE)
=) _____
4. We'd rather go to school on time, and (TOM)
=) _____
5. Everything is not OK, and (THIS PROBLEM)
=) _____

EXERCISE 5. Complete sentences by using as...as, not...as, ... different from

1. Her daughter _____ her. (beautiful)
2. That dog _____ it looks. (not dangerous)
3. Schools in Viet Nam _____ schools in the USA. (different)
4. These trees _____ those. (same)
5. His appearance _____ what I have expected. (different)